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Hello, 

I'd like to write in to express my support for food carts to be welcome in Newport. 

The more opportunities and options for small businesses to become established is a healthy investment in our 
community. I believe it would contribute to a diverse food destination that tourists would be attracted to. Lincoln City is 
getting a food cart pod and we need to be able to offer similar experiences. As a food lover, local commercial boat 
owner and a lO+year Lincoln County resident; I fully support food cart coming to Newport. 

Thank you, 

Tiffany Pankey 
Co-Owner F/V Smith Bros. No.2 
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